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Discontinuation of Postal Orders for Stock Brand Payments

Dear Livestock Producers,

We would like to inform you that Nampost Postal Orders will no
longer be accepted as a form of payment for stock brand
applications from 1 August 2025, as they are being phased out.
Producers are advised to use debit/credit cards or EFT for
payments related to stock brand applications.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Sincerely,

CEO: PJ STRYDOM

3 July 2025
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